
From: Barbara Perlman
To: Kelly Churney
Cc: Paul Castro; Wayne Bergman
Subject: Fwd: Letter of support for the Ambassador Hotel Project
Date: Monday, June 15, 2020 8:25:36 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

From: Barbara Perlman <bptaurus@aol.com

Subject: Letter of support for the Ambassador Hotel Project

I was excited about a new hotel coming to the neighborhood just steps
away...and then after  I saw the presentation of how sleek and beautiful plus all
the amenities I can hardly wait to have a brand new 5 star hotel
I will use everything and bring my family and friends. They will love it!  Also,
this will increase the value of our neighborhood and bring in a lot of money to the
town of Palm Beach.  I do hope they will have a jazz bar
I’m from Chicago and we would walk to the Ritz, Four Seasons
Intercontinental and have a wonderful meal listening to jazz
Gibson’s has a jazz piano bar
Have a great steak, Cabernet and jazz.  We NEED a new hotel which will be
vivacious with excitement.  I’m all for it 

Respectfully,

Barbara Perlman
2720 S Ocean Blvd

Palm Beach, FL 33480

Sent from my iPhone
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